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February 25, 2020 

 
 
Dear Friend of the Community, 
 
We are excited to announce that The Mental Health Association of Passaic County is 
having a  
 

35th Anniversary Celebration 
Thursday, June 4th 2020, 6:30 to 9:30pm 

Barnyard & Carriage House 
754 Totowa Road, Totowa, NJ 

 
Over the past 35 years, our programs have grown but our mission has always remained the 
same of promoting mental health and working to prevent mental illness through education, 
advocacy, and service. We have been a safety net for hundreds of residents affected by mental 
illness.  
 
Nearly 60 percent of Passaic County residents with a mental health condition do not receive the 
treatment they need.  Educating the community to reduce the stigma of mental illness and 
advocating for increased access to treatment are critical approaches to increasing the number of 
people getting help.  
 
The Mental Health Association in Passaic County is a leading provider of innovative mental 
health services such as outreach, peer support, counseling, psychiatric services, family support, 
parent programs, and support groups. A majority of our programs are free to the public and are 
funded through public and private grants. But these funds do not cover all our expenses…..so 
please consider supporting our fundraising efforts.  Become a sponsor, donate a raffle item, buy 
a journal ad, buy a table of tickets and show your support!  Enclosed is a flyer detailing 
sponsorship options.  Your business/organization will receive great recognition with an 
audience of over 100 prominent community leaders, professionals and business executives. 
 
If you would like to find out more about us, visit our web-site at www.mhapassaic.org.  Should 
you have any questions, please call Lourdes Rivera at (973) 478-4444 ext. 120.   Thank-you for 
your support! 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Dave Cedrone         Joanne Green LSW 
Board President        Executive Director 


